
Communiqué 
February 5, 2021 

(over please) 

Coronavirus Update 

Valentine’s Formal Night 
 
A special Formal Night menu is planned for Friday, February 12. In-house dining is not currently available so 
we are not requiring advance registration at Manor, Lakes and North.   
 
The special Valentine menu will be offered at Manor, Lakes, North and Four Seasons and can be found on  
the Resident Intranet → Culinary Services → Menus. The $4 premium meal upcharge applies to this dinner 
(excluding those with the 2-meal-per-day contracts). 
 
We do expect that a higher than normal number of Residents will join us that evening and would like to  
remind you to follow the current building pick-up schedules. By doing so, we can minimize wait times and 
remain socially-distanced, both in the dining venues and while waiting to get in. The building pick-up times 
are listed below for your convenience.   
 
MANOR 

4:00 – 4:30 PM  Building A 
4:30 – 5:00 PM  Building B  
5:00 – 5:30 PM  Building C 
5:30 – 6:00 PM  Building D 
6:00 – 6:30 PM  Building E 
6:00 – 6:30 PM  Garden Apt, Providence Park, Vistas  

 

LAKES 
4:00 – 4:20 PM  Building A 
4:20 – 4:40 PM Building B 
4:40 – 5:10 PM  Building C 
5:10 – 5:30 PM  Buildings D & F 
5:30 – 6:00 PM Building E 
6:00 – 6:30 PM  Gables, Midrise, Villas, SouthPointe  

 

NORTH 
4:00 – 4:30 PM  Buildings F & G 
4:30 – 5:15 PM  Buildings H & I  
5:15 – 5:45 PM  Building J 
5:45 – 6:15 PM  Buildings K & L  
6:15 – 7:00 PM  Buildings M & N 



Spring Run Residents and SouthPointe Residents who would like to make a reservation for meal pick-up at Four 
Seasons should place their reservation as they normally would by calling 717.464.8415 and following the 
prompts. Meal pick-up for reservations will be scheduled for Friday, February 12, between 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM. 
 
Local Table Curbside is not available on Friday, February 12, but will be offering a Valentine Brunch To-Go 
menu on both Saturday, February 13 and Sunday, February 14.  Please reference the Resident Intranet → The 
Clubhouse → Local Table for the menu and curbside pick-up instructions.  
 
While this Valentine holiday continues to be very different, we hope to provide you with delicious food as we   
celebrate the day of love.  

Sharon — Sharon Habanec, Vice President of Culinary Services  


